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Mr. Wayne Bittner 
US Air Force 
377 ABW/EMR 
2050 Wyoming Blvd. SE 
Kirtland AFB 
Albuquerque New Mexico 87117-5270 
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Re: Modification to KAFB Stage 2 Abatement Plan 

Dear Mr. Bittner: 

Albuquerque Environmental Health Department concurs with New !Vic: 
Environment Department (NMED) requirements for additional elements of Modi· 
Stage 2 Abatement Plan Report for the Bulk Fuels Facility (ST-106), Kirtlalll: 
Force Base, Bernalillo County, Albuquerque, as instructed by NMED Groundwatc. 
Quality Bureau in its July 29, 2008 letter. 

Albuquerque Environmental Health Department expects KAFB to fulfill these 
requirements completely and in the timetable provided so that further deleterious 
impacts to Albuquerque's groundwater are prevented and public health and safety 
are protected. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 768-2610. 
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Mart' J. Chavez, Mayor, City of Albuquerque 
Re)! duno, City Councilor, District 6 
)Villiam C. Olson, NMED Ground Water Quality Bureau 

v1ames Bearzi, NMED Hazardous Waste Bureau 
Baird Swanson, NMED District 1 
Janet Brooks, NMED Team Lead 
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